NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON A PROPOSED BOUNDARY CHANGE AGREEMENT
BETWEEN THE CITY OF SUN PRAIRIE AND THE TOWN OF SUN PRAIRIE
(RELATING TO TOWN HALL ROAD AND BIRD STREET)

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Sun Prairie will hold a public hearing
on March 28, 2022 at 4:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as practicable, to discuss and act upon
a resolution approving an intergovernmental agreement between the City of Sun Prairie
and the Town of Sun Prairie. The agreement provides for a boundary adjustment between
the City of Sun Prairie and the Town of Sun Prairie (transferring part of Town Hall Road
and Bird Street from the Town to the City). The hearing will be held at the Town Hall and
Municipal Offices, 5556 Twin Lane Road, Marshall, Wisconsin. A copy of the resolution
and the intergovernmental agreement is available at Town Hall.

Class 1 Notice Published: March 4, 2022

Any person who has a qualifying disability as defined by the Americans with Disabilities
Act that requires the meeting or materials at the meeting to be in an accessible location or
format must contact the Town Clerk at (608) 837-6688, 5556 Twin Lane Road, Marshall,
Wisconsin at least twenty-four hours prior to the commencement of the meeting so that
any necessary arrangements can be made to accommodate each request.



